


BENJAMIN SHOTWELL HOUSE # 
Edison Twp., Middlesex Co., N.J. 
Photo 1986, by Arthur Brecknell 
(negatives in photographer's file)

Facing northeasterly, front facade 
of house*





BENJAMIN SHOTWELL HOUSE # 
Edison Twp., Middlesex Co., N.J. 
Photo 1986 by Arthur Brecknell 
(negatives in photographer's file

Facing easterly, close-up of 
shingled west gable and front 
facade of house

•3.6.





BENJAMIN SHOTWELL HOUSE # 3 //3 
Edison Twp., Middlesex Co., N.J. 
Photo 1986, by Arthur Brecknell 
(negatives in photographer's file)

Facing southerly, view of rear 
wall of house, showing 1840s 
section (left) attached to house, 
low stone rubble foundation, and 
water table
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BENJAMIN-SHOTWELL HOUSE # 4//3 
Edison Twp., Middlesex Co., N.J.

Photo 1986, by Arthur Brecknell 
(negatives in photographer 1 s file

Facing south, close-up of wall of 
original house, showing small 
grilled window to lower level 
milk room and 9/6 sash in rear
room





BENJAMIN SHOTWELL HOUSE # 5/1& 
Edison Twp., Middlesex Co., N.J.

Photographer, Arthur Brecknell 
(negatives in his file) 1986

Facing east, close-up of west 
gable wall showing surviving old 
shingles and low foundation

2. fc





BENJAMIN SHOTWELL HOUSE # 6/A5 
Edison Twp., Middlesex Co., N.J. 
Photo 1986, by Arthur Brecknell 
(negatives in photographer's file)

Close-up detail of course of 
shingled west gable wall, showing 
size and age of shingles





BENJAMIN SHOTWELL HOUSE # 1 /i3 
Edison Twp., Middlesex Co., N.J. 
Photo 1986, by Arthur Brecknell 
(negatives in photographer's file)

Facing northwesterly, corner fire­ 
place in original dwelling room 
(southwest room)



\\



BENJAMIN SHOTWELL HOUSE # 8//3 
Edison Twp., Middlesex Co., N.J. 
Photo 1986, by Arthur Brecknell 
(negatives in photographer's file)

Facing easterly, looking across 
front room of 1840s addition to 
den created out of original kitch= 
en leanto. (Fireplace opening 
has been closed.)





BENJAMIN SHOTWELL HOUSE # 9//3 
Edison Twp., Middlesex Co., N.J. 
Photo 1986, by Arthur Brecknell 
(negatives in photographer's file)

Facing south, corner of sunken 
milk room, showing stone walls, 
step down, and rear face of pan­ 
eled door

2.6.





BENJAMIN SHOTWELL HOUSE # 10 / l3 
Edison Twp., Middlesex Co., N.J. 
Photo 1986, by Arthur Brecknell 
(negatives in photographer's file)

Facing south, another view of 
corner of sunken milk room, 
showing paneled face of door 
leading to under-stairs area





BENJAMIN SHOTWELL HOUSE # 11//3 
Edison Twp., Middlesex Co., N.J. 
Photo 1986, by Arthur Brecknell 
(negatives in photographer's file

Detail: H-L hinge on rear flush 
face of paneled door between 
front and rear rooms of original 
house





BENJAMIN SHOTWELL HOUSE # 
Edison Twp., Middlesex Co., N.J. 
Photo 1986, by Arthur Brecknell 
(negatives in photographer's file)

Facing northwesterly, rear garret 
room, showing original half- 
height of wall and how it was 
raised in 1840s.





BENJAMIN SHOTWELL HOUSE # 13of 1: 
Edison Twp., Middlesex Co., N.J. 
Photo 1986, by Arthur Brecknell 
(negatives in photographer's file)

Facing southerly, front garret 
room of 1840s addition, reached 
by a step down from original 
section


